
COMMUNITY MASS & FELLOWSHIP  
 

SATURDAY 24th FEBRUARY 2018 
(the liturgy shall be of the 2nd Sunday of Lent) 

 
6.15pm to approximately 8.00pm at  

 
SACRED HEART COLLEGE  RETREAT CENTRE,  

ST JULIANS  
  The Celebration of the Mass brings us together as one body 

in a way that no other celebration can. As we gather in the 

name of Jesus, He Himself is with us, and  we are nourished 

by His word and by the Holy Eucharist. We are revived and 

strengthened for our life’s journey, supported also by each 

other.  All are welcome    

“This is my Son, whom I love. 
Listen to him!”  
Mark 9: 7 



Dear friends, 
 

The second in a series of three special Masses and  times of fellowship 

being organised this year for members of the College Community will be 

held on Saturday 24th February 2018. 
 

Individual quiet time in adoration of the Blessed Sacrament will be 

followed by Mass. During the time usually dedicated to the priest’s 

homily, Fr Dione Cutajar will kick-start a discussion of the Gospel with a 

few of his thoughts, but then give those present the chance to share their 

own thoughts, views and questions, with the aim of  helping us all to live 

God’s Word and our Catholic faith effectively and wholeheartedly on a 

daily basis. After Mass, we shall enjoy each other’s company for a little 

while longer as we share some refreshments. 
 

During the readings and Homily time, children will have their own group 

session, focusing on one of the readings, discussion of it, games and 

other activities, all aimed at fostering a true friendship with Jesus in 

today’s world. Parents of children under the age of five (one parent per 

child) may be asked to join the children’s session, at least initially, in 

order to help all children benefit from the session.  
 

Let us give God the opportunity to fill us anew with His presence, peace, 

joy, love and grace. 
 
 

Please let us know how many adults and children will be attending 

by leaving a note at the school office or by sending an email to 

sacredheartpta@gmail.com  by the 21st February. 

 

Thank you and may God bless you. 

 

The PTA Committee 

Other PTA dates this term: 

LENTEN EVENING 10.03.18  

FIGOLLI DISTRIBUTION 21.03.18 

Entrance to the Retreat Centre is through a door in the 
Senior School. Please walk through the passage between 
the Senior School and the Auditorium to locate it. 

mailto:sacredheartpta@gmail.com

